
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 

February 27, 2020 

 

 

 

TO:      ECONOMIC MATTERS COMMITTEE 

 

FROM:     ASSOCIATED BUILDERS AND CONTRACTORS 

 

RE:      H.B. 1330- UNDERGROUND FACILITIES DAMAGE 

   PREVENTION- REVISION 

 

POSITION:     SUPPORT 

 

 

Associated Builders and Contractors (ABC) supports H.B. 1330 which is 

before you today for consideration.  The bill makes various changes to the 

Maryland Underground Facilities Damage Prevention Authority while 

specifying related procedures for the ongoing protection of underground 

facilities.  These would appear to be in the best interest of all parties. 

 

On behalf of the over 1,500 ABC business members in Maryland, we 

respectfully request a favorable report on H.B. 1330. 

 

     Robert Zinsmeister, Director 

     Government Affairs 

The Voice of Merit Construction 
 

Mike Henderson 
President 

Baltimore Metro Chapter 
mhenderson@abcbaltimore.org 

 
Chris Garvey 

President & CEO 
Chesapeake Shores Chapter 

cgarvey@abc-chesapeake.org 

 
Debra D. Livingston CAE 

President & CEO 

Metro Washington Chapter 
dlivingston@abcmetrowashington.org 

 
Amos McCoy 

President & CEO 
Cumberland Valley Chapter 

amos@abccvc.com 
 

 Mark McDaniel
 Chairman 

Joint Legislative Committee 
mmcdaniel@nlpentinc.com 

 
Robert Zinsmeister 

Director of Government Affairs 

Metro Washington Chapter 
bzinsmeister@abcmetrowashington.org 

 
Additional representation by: 

Harris Jones & Malone, LLC 
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